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I gotta say, as a catch and release angler I do support limiting the fall stocking of most streams. There are two
streams that have received fall stockings in my general area. One of these, has a good population of wild
browns, and native brookies that sneak in from smaller mountain tribs (Clark's Cr). IMO, I wish this wouldn't be
stocked, as it has potential to hold its own with the amout of fish that are thriving. The other has some potential,
but runs from Lebanon, thru Annville, and meets the Swatara behind Palmyra (Quittie). The Quittie is mostly a
put and take fishery with a decent amount of holdovers in certain spots. Then it's barren for what seems like
miles. Most of the streams I fish have populations of naturally reproducing browns. But with the majority of the
streams in the area holding populations of wild fish, won't this give them a better chance of producing a better
fishery down the road?
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